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Please note that I strongly oppose this bill.  Voting by mail allows for all voters to 

have equal access to the right to vote.  Otherwise, people who work hourly jobs, have 

limited transportation, have kids, etc, will be unable to vote.  If it is felt strongly that 

this is necessary for voter fraud then it needs to include mandatory 1/2 day paid time 

off for voting.  Or perhaps some electronic method could be developed. 

 

Regards, 

Barbara 


